
 
 

Information for our golfers 

                     "Keep your distance“ is the order of the day! 
 

• Absolute compliance with the applicable distance and hygiene rules (RKI). 

• No greetings / farewells with physical contact as usual! Please adhere to the usual behaviors, 
such as maintaining a minimum distance, no shaking hands, adhering to the sneeze label, etc. 

• From June 2nd, 2020 golfing in flights of four is possible in compliance with the distance 

regulations. 

• Out golf tournaments start on 01.07.2020.  

• Please note that it is currently necessary to book tee times for the short course through our 
golf reception. 

• Entry to the facility no earlier than 30 minutes before the tee time / use of the driving range. 
After the round, the site must be vacated immediately.  

• Members do not need to register personally before playing. 

• Guests can play for a green fee, which must be paid before the start in the golf house - 
preferably in cashless form. 

• The flags on the greens may not be used / pulled or touched. Ball washers, bunker rakes, racket 
washers, shoe brushes and the compressed air systems are out of order. Bunkers are to be 
assessed as soil under repair.  

• The caddy room may only be entered with face and nose protection. 

• The toilets at the Golfhus and on the golf courses are open. 

• E-carts may only be used alone or together with a relative living in the household. 

• E-carts and trolleys are cleaned and disinfected after use. 

• The driving range can be used from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. Use the disinfectants available there 
to disinfect the ball baskets and the ball machine.  

• Fast play is requested to avoid “playing through”. 

• When entering the Golfhus / Pro Shop, mouth and nose protection is mandatory. 

• A maximum of 2 customers / guests may stay in the Golfhus / Pro Shop at the same time. 

 
We ask you in the interests of all: Show your solidarity and observe the necessary rules. 

 
Failure to comply with the above Regulations, a place ban can be issued. This is done so that we 
don't have to close the company again due to individual people. Our marshals and staff at the golf 
reception are instructed to check compliance with the aforementioned requirements! 

 
Please note that changes or additions can be made at any time! 

 

Have a nice game and thank you for your understanding! 

 


